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14" September, 2009

Dear Mr Powell

Re: Osteoporosis: Health Technology Appraisais 164

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the DSU report.

BSR

The British Society for Rheumatology

and 161 - DSU report

The British Society for Rheumatology has seen the comments sent by the National Osteoporosis
Society (NOS), and is pleased to endorse these comments

The BSR particularly supports NOS’s comments on the need to review and revise the current
technology appraisals. We are aware that there has been widespread disappointment with the

current appraisals, and strongly support that they be revi
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wed as soon as possible.
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